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Friday 9th February 2018 
 
 

World Book Day 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
On Thursday 1st  March we will be celebrating World Book Day in school. On this 
day we are inviting the children to come to school wearing their pyjamas and they 
should also bring their favourite bear to school too. The children will have a great 
day, enjoying reading and creating work based on the story Biscuit Bear by Mini 
Grey. 
 

Transform a Biscuit Competition 
As each class throughout school will be sharing the story Biscuit Bear, this year’s 
competition is to ‘transform a biscuit’ into a biscuit friend for Biscuit Bear. In the 
story Biscuit Bear makes some biscuit friends. He makes acrobats, strong bears 
and aeronauts and puts on a circus show. Your biscuit friend could be a character 
from another book or someone famous who could entertain him. Don’t forget to 
bring your biscuit friend to school on the morning of Thursday 1st March for a 
chance to win a prize! 
       
 
I am hoping that this will be an enjoyable day for all! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss J Kilgallon 
(English Subject Leader) 
 


